Attachment E – Reminder Email

Date: [Date]

Subject: Strategic Scholars Feedback: One Week Left!

From: [NNPHI program staff]

To: [Auto-Populated- Individual Email Address of Participant]

Dear [FirstName],

Thank you to those who have already completed the <u>Strategic Scholars participant survey</u>. This is a gentle reminder that we will close the survey in one week, on [Date]. Please take a few minutes to give us your candid feedback. The survey is voluntary and anonymous. We really do use it to plan for and improve future training offerings.

Contact Brittany Argotsinger (bargotsinger@cdc.gov) with any questions.

Be well,

The Strategic Scholars Program Team